Memorial Windows Unveiled



This photograph was taken at the Osborne Memorial Church of St. Luke. at Brownsville last Sunday when two memorial windows were unveiled and dedicated.

Colonel E. Q. Milne D.S.O., O.B.E., a former C.O. of the 34th Battalion unveiled a memorial window to those who serted in World War II.

Mrs. Edith Merewether, of Sydney unveiled a memorial window erected in memory of the late Francis Peter Mac-Cabe.

Bishop E. H. Burgmann, of Canberra-Goulburn, dedicated the two memorials and on the extreme right is Rev. Victor A. Evans, Rector of St. Lukes.